Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board Meeting July 18, 1996

Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman; Hugh Giffin; Ken Akins; Michael
Oldershaw, Alternate Marion Noble sitting for Judith Pratt and
Alternate A. Fred Anderson sitting for David Essex.

Deputy Town Clerk Barbara Elia swore A. Fred Anderson as
Alternate to the Planning Board.

Chairman Rowehl opened the meeting at 7:30 P.M. The Chairman
requested that the two Alternates take the chairs of absent
members as noted above.

Sludge: Chairman Rowehl reviewed the past meeting with Mike
Rainey of the State of N.H. Environmental Protection Agency and
the Public Hearings for land application in Antrim and Hancock
and the results of same. Hugh Giffin expressed his concerns
relative to the affect of chemicals in the sludge and the soil.
The Chair called attention to the slopes map and noted that he
could find no sizable area where sludge could be land applied
under the current State and Federal Regulations. Giffin
expressed further concern for the quality of the sludge that
might be brought in from outside the Town. After some discussion
Hugh Giffin moved to table the discussion until the next meeting.
Ken Akins second. So moved unanimously.

Richard Herman: It was noted that Richard Herman has applied for
a Lot Line Adjustment for Lots 8D/13 and 8D/15 on Liberty Farm
Road. A Public Hearing has been scheduled for August 1 at 7:30
P.M.

Correspondence: Misc Publications were reviewed. No action
taken.

Minutes June 6, 1996 - Hugh Giffin moved to accept the minutes as
presented. Mike Oldershaw second. So moved unanimously by those
members present at the meeting.

Ken Akins made the motion to adjourn. Mike Oldershaw second.
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
Barbara Elia, Secretary



